
Life in Class 1 

Spring Term 2021 
 

 

 

Returning to School 

After a super effort from all of the children and families during lock down and learning on Teams, 

we very excited to welcome all of the children back this March. They have all loved being back, and 

learning together in the classroom again! 

 

 

                                                                                                

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Growth and Change 

 

We have enjoyed reading and learning about Growth and Change since returning. We have learnt all 

about growth of plants and animals and read some wonderful stories this half term. 

 

Identifying signs of new growth and Spring; 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Phonics & Maths 

 

We have enjoyed working practically to help us practise the Phonics and Maths that we had been 

learning on Teams. 

Blending new words, by jumping on each sound! 

 

               

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shape Towers; 

     

                         

 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Easter 

 

We loved celebrating Easter together in School, and we have had so much fun! 

We made our own Easter nests, using paper-mache.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had great fun taking part in an Easter Egg hunt! 



    

 

 

 

     

  


